
From: Rick Jerz rick@rjerz.com
Subject: MSCI2800 - Presentation and Final Grade

Date: May 17, 2020 at 11:15 AM
To: vvvon04@gmail.com

Hi vvv,

I enjoyed your presentation titled “Is a degree in Mathematics or Computer Science more valuable?” My initial guess was “computer 
science,” so I was curious to see what you had discovered.  Sometimes what people believe to be true is not supported by the data 
and analysis.  Somehow, I think the real answer is that a degree in business is most valuable!

Your overall presentation was excellent.  On your bar charts comparing salaries, it would have been better to compare the salaries 
side-by-side.  It was good that you talked about “cleaning” data.  You applied some of what you learned in this course in a very 
appropriate way.  I enjoyed seeing your visualizations, including your Tableau visualizations.  Did you ever think that you could make a 
great presentation in 6:40 minutes?

Your presentation was one day late, so I deducted 5 points.  You earned 94 points for this presentation.

For the course, this puts you at 94.9 points overall, so your final grade is an “A”.  Great!  I enjoyed having you as a student.

I would like to use your presentation as an example of an excellent presentation in future courses.  Let me know if I have your 
permission to do this.

Sincerely,

Dr. Jerz

Rick@rjerz.com
www.rjerz.com
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